

July 17, 2009

Vitor Co'ias STAP, Portugal R. Narques de Frontgra, 8-30 DTO 107026 Lisbon PORTUGAL

Dear Vitor,

I am pleased to inform you that your submission for the Structural Rehab of a Chloride Contaminated Concrete Silo in the Azores project has been chosen by the judges to receive the Award of Excellence in the Longevity category in the ICRI 2009 Project Awards Program. On behalf of ICRI, I offer congratulations on receiving this honor.

The formal award will be given at a dinner honoring all the winners to be held at The Buttes, a Marriott resort, in Tempe, Arizona, on Thursday evening, October 22, 2009, during the ICRI fall convention. Further details about the program can be found in the convention brochure, which will be available shortly or visit www.icri.org.

I look forward to seeing you in Tempe and welcoming you to the very select group of companies that have received an ICRI project award.

Sincerely,

Kelly M. Page

Executive/Technical Director

3166 S. River Road, Suite 132, Des Plaines, IL 60018 Phone: (847) 827-0830 Fax: (847) 827-0832 www.icri.org